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REMINDER ON OBTAINING 
                                      FORENSIC EVALUATION  RESULTS                                                       

 
 
In recognition of the importance of forensic evaluation results especially when investigating an 
Emergency Response (ER) referral, this FYI Bulleting reminds staff of the current manner that forensic 
evaluation results are provided to DCFS and steps to take when the results are not received by the time 
of the closing of the ER referral.   
 
The results of the forensic evaluations are recorded on the California Emergency Management Agency 
(CalEMA) Forms and are provided to the assigned CSW and SCSW via the Department of Health 
Services’ E-mHub System within 10 business days of the date of the evaluation, or via fax from 
Children’s Hospital Los Angeles. Please note that the Public Health Nurses (PHNs) do not receive 
forensic evaluation results, rather the results are only provided to the CSWs and SCSWs.   
 
If the results of the forensic evaluations are not received within 10 days of the examination, please 
contact the out-stationed CSWs who are located at all the Medical Hubs to obtain assistance. (LINK TO 
THE ROSTER) 
 

Thanks to staff for being mindful of these instructions.  
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